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To Representative Wieckert:

Please again review this draft carefully; it contains numerous revisions in accordance
with the telephone conference of October 17.  Please note that I have additionally in
this draft repealed s. 157.06 (11), stats.; that provision relates to the old uniform act
under which s. 157.06, stats., was created and which has subsequently been
superceded by various amendments over the years.
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